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04 FEB 2020

No, 2020- 089

TO: THE GENERAL PUBLIC

SUBJECT: Public Health Warning Against the Purchase and Consumption of the
following Unregistered Food Candy Products With Unauthorized Use
of CONDOM FOIL PACKS as Lollipop Wrapper:

1. DIPZY CORNPOP LOLLIPOP (in Blue Color)
2. DIPZY CORNPOP LOLLIPOP (in Red Color)

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) warns the public from purchasing and consuming
the following unregistered DIPZY CORNPOP Lollipops under the company MM LUCKY
MULTISALES CORPORATION with unauthorized use of DUREX condom foil packaging
as lollipop wrapper:

Figure 1. Unregistered DIPZY CORNPOP Lollipops
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Photo of the red foil pack of DIPZY CORNPOP Lollipops
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Figure 2. Unregistered DIPZY CORNPOP Lollipops using
DUREX Condom Foil Packaging as Lollipop Wrapper




The FDA was notified by the company BARANDA & ASSOCIATES that Durex condom foil
packaging is being used as lollipop wrapper by the company MM Marketing reflected on its
label.

With this, the public is hereby advised not to purchase the aforementioned adulterated
products which may pose health risk to consumers. Further, the FDA verified that the
abovementioned food products are not authorized and the Certificates of Product Registration
have not been issued.

All concerned establishments are warned not to distribute violative food products until they
have been issued the appropriate authorization, a License to Operate (LTO) for the
establishment, and a CPR for the food product.

The FDA is currently investigating this matter and shall order its Regional Field Offices and
the agent of Regulatory Enforcement Units for confiscation and seizure of all the above
mentioned violative health products that may be found in the aforesaid establishment and other
distribution or retail outlets.

Dissemination of this advisory to all concerned is hereby requested.
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